
CRA Newsletter, 8-30-2021 

Greetings Falcons!   

 
Thank you parents, for being so involved in your child’s education.  It definitely shows and explains why 
your kiddos are doing so amazing.  I have enjoyed getting to know them. 
 
As we get into the school year, we want to continue to keep your children in school and safe.  Given that 
our students are not eligible for a vaccine, the safest way to do so is to send them with a mask.  We 
continue to strongly encourage all students to wear a mask at school.  If there are positive cases at 
school, you may receive a notification letter stating that there was a positive case at school.  If your child 
was not deemed a close contact, it is recommended that you monitor your child for symptoms and 
continue to take safety precautions.  If you are a close contact you will receive a letter stating that you 
can either quarantine at home for 10 days, or you may come to school, however a mask will be required 
indoors and outdoors for 10 days, provided your child is not having any CoVid related symptoms.  For 
more information, including testing sites, please visit https://coronavirus.utah.gov/education. 
 
We also appreciate your support of the Canyon Rim Academy Dress Code.  The policy can be found 
online HERE or on our school website.  The biggest way to help is to remind kids that they can only wear 
their hats outdoors, and that hooded sweatshirts are not permitted.  
 
Have a great week, and keep up the great work. 
 
Go Falcons!!!! Caw-Caw :-) 
Mr. Mastroianni, Principal 
 

CRA Student Folders  

We hope each student brought home their CRA folder last week.  Please fill out the school forms that were 

inside the student folder and return them by Friday this week, September 3
rd
.  

Calendar Magnets 

In the past, you may have enjoyed having a school magnet with our yearly calendar.  They were ordered a 

while back, but the company had a difficult time getting the supplies to make them.  They will be handed 

out as soon as they come, one per family, the oldest child will bring one home.  We will let you know 

when they arrive.   

CALENDAR 

Monday, Sept. 6: No School, Labor Day  

 

PTO Newsletter August 30, 2021 

We want to thank everyone who came and supported the PTO at back to school night!  If you would still 

like to make a direct donation, order a spirit shirt or buy a Wasatch Savings book, you can still do so 

through AtoZ or you can turn in your pink tally sheet with a check.  We also want to thank everyone for 

coming to the school carnival.  It was a great time and so fun to all be together again.  A special thank 

you to Sara Rice and her committee!  They did a fantastic job and we appreciate all of their hard work!  

 

https://coronavirus.utah.gov/education
http://www.canyonrimacademy.org/dynamic/content/1114/23/p_p%20dress%20code%20policy2015.pdf


SCHOOL DIRECTORY 

Don't forget to register in our new online directory.  This is more than a directory, you can purchase back 

to school items, receive digital flyers from our PTO and get information from your room parents.  You can 

access the site here: https://canyonrimpto.membershiptoolkit.com/ 

WASATCH SAVINGS BOOKS 

If you purchased a book and have not received it yet, you can pick them up in the office.  If you would 

still like to purchase one you can through the AtoZ app or at the office.  They are $30.00. 

SCHOOL SPIRIT SHIRTS 

We are still selling spirit shirts.  You can purchase shirts on the AtoZ connect app.  These shirts can be 

worn on Fridays! 

PTO MEETING 

We will be holding our monthly PTO meeting the first Thursday of each month.  Our first one will be this 

coming Thursday, September 2 at 9:30 am in the library.  All are welcome to attend.  The PTO is a great 

way to help volunteer at the school and to meet other parents.   

ROOM PARENT TEA 

Our room parent tea will be this Thursday, September 2 at 3:00 pm in the lunchroom.  This is for all room 

parents to attend.  

FAMILY LUNCH 

Family lunches will be held the week of September 14-16
th

 this year.  Mark your calendars and watch for 

more information.  

MISSING SHOES 

We have a pair of black high top converse, size 8 that were left by one of the big bounce houses.  This pair 

was left and an identical pair, size 7.5 were accidently taken.  If you happen to have the black size 8 

converse, please contact Alli at 801-518-5300 so we can get them switched back. 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY 

In order for Jump team to happen this year, we will need coaches!!  If you are interested, please contact 

Ali Malmrose at 801-518-5300 

UPCOMING DATES 

PTO MEETING, SEPTEMBER 2 @ 9:30 

ROOM PARENT TEA, SEPTEMBER 2 @ 3:00 

 

https://canyonrimpto.membershiptoolkit.com/

